
 
 

REPORT IN THE ABSENCE OF A QUORUM FOR THE MEETING OF THE ARGYLL AND 
BUTE HSCP FINANCE AND POLICY COMMITTEE HELD BY MICROSOFT TEAMS  

ON FRIDAY, 23 JUNE 2023  
 

 
Present:  
   

 

  

 
Attending:  

 

Having received advance notification that the meeting would be inquorate, the Chair, 
in consultation with officers agreed that the business of this meeting would be 

continued to the next meeting, which is scheduled to take place on Friday, 29 
September 2023.  There was therefore no attendance by Members or Officers.  
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